
TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY 
460'James Robertson Parkway 

Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505 

March 7,2006 

Mr. Melvin Malone 
I 

Miller & Martin PLLC 
One Nashville Place 
150 Fourth Avenue, North ; 
Nashville, Tennessee 372 19-2423 

RE: Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless for Expedited Review of 
NeuStar 's Denial of Application for Numbering Resources, Docket No. 06- 
00063 

Dear Mr. Malone: 

Upon initial review of the above. referenced filing it was found that certain additional 
information was required. The necessary information is identified by rate center below. 

Crossville Rate Center 

1. What is the MTE for the ~~rossville Rate Center? 

2. The information provided gives 3,348 numbers available in the Crossville Rate 
Center. Why will these numbers not be able to be used to replace Cookeville 
numbers assigned to Crossville customers? 

McMinnville Rate Center ' : 

1. What is the MTE for the McMinnville Rate Center? 

2. The information provided gives 9,947 numbers available in the McMinnville Rate 
Center. Why will these numbers not be able to be used to replace Cookeville 
numbers assigned to McMinnville customers? 
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It is requested that this information be provided no later than 2:00 p.m. on March. 17, 
2006, and that you reference Docket No. 06-00063 on the response. In accordance with 
TRA rules submit either (1) thirteen written copies of your response, or (2) four written 
copies and an electronic version. Should you have any questions regarding this request 
please contact Lewis De Board at (61 5) 741 -3939, extension 2 19. 

Sincerely, 

Darlene Standley, Chief 
Utilities Division 


